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April 19,2014

PRESS RELEASE

KARACHI, April 19, 2014: In a statement issued in Karachi, PBA has
strongly condemned .the Attack on Senior Journalist Hamid Mir of GEO
News. The statement demanded the attackers should be arrested
immediately. These repeated attacks and threats to Media and journalists
are aimed at restricting them from performing their constitutional
responsibilities. PBA members pray for Mr. Mir’s speedy recovery and

long life.

Sincerely for,
Pakistan adcasters Association
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